
Special Board of Public Works & Safety Meeting - Friday, May 27, 2011 – 1:30 p.m. – Audio Available 
 
Call to order by:  Mayor Fisel 
 
Roll Call 
Present:  Board Members Tom Janes and Patty Fisel, and Clerk Treasurer Barb Hawn. 
Absent: Board Member Bonnie Edgell 
 
A special meeting was called to open the bids for the demolition of the house at 600 South Martin 
Street. Two bids were received for the project. 
 
1. Indiana Earth Inc., Osceola, Indiana    $7,850.00  
 
2. Kreager Brothers Excavating, Fort Wayne, Indiana  $500.00 plus the cost of 
dumpsters 
 The work would be performed in conjunction with Operation Foundation during the time period 
of  7/29/11 – 7/30/11. 
 
Motion to take the bids under advisement and award at the regularly scheduled BOW meeting on 
6/8/11 by: Patty Fisel  Seconded by: Tom Janes  Vote: All Ayes 
 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 


